
Report from the Imperial Database Administrator 

 

I am currently well along the way to making changes to the database, the website, and the 
client software used by our ministers to enter the data, to add tracking of the following 
categories of information: 

 

 

Combat 

 Synthetic Waster 
 Step Down 

Arts 

 Non-Judged 

Archery 

 Crossbow 

 

 

 

Sir Terrin Greyphis 
Imperial Database Administrator 


